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From the Director of Missions

Through the prophet Isaiah the
Lord spoke to His people about
doing a new thing. God is always
at work doing new things in our
lives. As followers of Christ we
need to be sensitive to His
leading when it comes to those
new things He has in store for
us. As we begin a new year, may
we look forward with anticipation
to the new things God wants to
do in us and through us in 2024!
God has great plans for your life
and He has great plans for this
upcoming year for you, your
family, and your church family.
Isn’t it so exciting to simply be a
small part of what our Big God is
doing?
I can’t wait to see what new
things God will do in you and
through you for His glory in
2024! Keep looking to Him and
He will guide you into the new
things He has in store for you.

Blessings,
Michael

Upcoming Pastors Fellowships

Tuesday, January 9th @ 10:30 AM
David Lancaster will be speaking
Lunch will be: White Chicken Chili,

Fritos, and Dessert

Tuesday, February 6th @ 10:30 AM
Lunch will be: Black Eyed Pea Stew,

Cornbread, and Dessert

Make plans to join us for these times
of fellowship and encouragement!

WMU International Missions Study

“Zambia”

Saturday, January 27th @ 8:30 AM
NSBA Conference Room

Breakfast will be provided

WMU Directors are encouraged to
attend and any missions teachers

can attend as well
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Church News

Little Mountain Baptist
Church is seeking a part-time
Minister of Students. We
have an awesome group of
youth and children. If you
are interested please contact
Rev. Doug Godfrey by email
at:
pastor@littlemountainbaptist
.com

Little Mountain Baptist
Church will be hosting The
LeFevre Quartet on February
10th at 6PM in a love
offering concert

Joy Ranch 2024

The 2024 Joy Ranch Mission Trip
will be June 1st - 7th

Information about the Interest Meeting
will be shared in upcoming newsletters

Secretaries Lunch

Tuesday, January 23rd @ Noon
NSBA Conference Room

Lunch will be White Chicken Chili,
Fritos, and Dessert

Future Dates: March 19th and May 21st
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Annual Church Profiles

If your church has not
returned your ACP forms to
the NSBA Office please send
them in as soon as possible.
You can mail them or drop
them through the mail slot in
the NSBA Office door.

Thank you!

Prisoner Packs

Thank you to all who donated items,
donated money, and participated in
packing for this important project!
We were able to provide 350
Prisoner Packs this year!
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